COVID-19 Considerations. To <u>safeguard</u> the well-being of yourself and others, please refrain from attending a NEPOOL meeting in person if you have confirmed that you <u>have COVID-19</u>. If you <u>suspect that you might have COVID-19</u>, or <u>if you have been exposed to COVID-19</u>, please take the <u>precautions</u> recommended by the CDC. In any case, all are encouraged to be respectful of others' personal space, and to respect individual choices with respect to wearing or not wearing masks. Should you receive a COVID-19-positive test result within 10 days of attending a NEPOOL meeting in person, we'd kindly ask that you contact NEPOOL Counsel (<u>pmgerity@daypitney.com</u>) to report that result.